@ Outlook

12-3 6:30pm meeting 9 Colwell St Subdivision

From Lucille Lonardo <lucille11077@gmail.com>
Date Mon 12/2/2024 2:14 PM

To  Brownell,Grace <gbrownell@cranstonri.org>

[CAUTION: External Sender. Please do not click on links or open attachments from senders you do not
trust.]

There is NO reason to grant change in variance
Changing a comprehensive plan for Capital gains is unacceptable
There are enough absentee landlords here in Knightsville

The existing house is a 2 Family with a min of 3-4 cars (trucks)

Putting up another house too close would need room for additional cars
There are too many cars overnight parking and a lot of additional traffic
Thank You

Lucille A Lonardo 129 Colwell St Cranston RI 02920



